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Frank

In Reply Refer To:
RII:JWH
70-01113/80-6

General Electric Company
ATTN: W. W. McMahon, Acting General Manager

Wilmington Manufacturing Department
P. 0. Box 780
Wilmington, NC 28401

Gent lemen:

This refers to the imspection conducted by J. W. Hodges of this office on

April 21-25, 1980, of activities authorized by NRC License No. SNM-1097 at
General Electric Company-Wilmington and to the discussions of our findings held
with W. J. Hendry at the conclusion of the inspection.

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were disclosed.

In accordance with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, activities involving safeguards and
security measures are exempt from public disclosure; therefore, the enclosed
inspection report with the exception of the report cover page, which is an
inspection summary, will not be placed in the Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to discuss
them with you.

Safeguargs Branch

Enclosures:

1. Inspection Report No. 70-01113/80-06
(Exempt from Disclosure)

2. Inspection Summary
(Not Exempt)

cc w/encl: (See Page 2)
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General Electric Company -

cc w/encl:

A. L. Kaplan, Manager
Licensing and Compliance Audits
P. 0. Box 780

Wilmington, NC 28401

C. M. Vaughan, Manager
Nuclear Materials Management
P. 0. Box 780, Mail Code K-88
Wilm ugton, NC 28401
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